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What will we be learning about in the next two weeks:
In English, we will be writing adventure stories.

In Maths we will be continuing with our unit of work on mass, capacity and temperature.

In R.E. we will be finishing our unit on Islam before moving onto a unit of work on symbols and why 

people use them.

In P.S.H.E we will be continuing our ‘Changing Me’ topic. 

In Science we will be continuing our unit about living things and their habitats.

In Topic we will be continuing our learning about hot and cold places around the world.

Spelling Patterns

Week beginning 25/6 Homophones – words which sound the same but are spelt differently e.g. 

their/there, here/hear 

Week beginning 2/7 Months of the year.

Remember to log into Spellzone.com to practise these patterns

PSHE – Changing Me

Thank you for all of you who sent in pictures of family members both now and in the past. It 

was very useful (& a lot of fun) to go through these in class and discuss how these people 

have changed and the different stages of life we could see.

Homework

As we move to the end of the school year, our homework is slightly changing; it is time to leave 

TEAMS and therefore next week’s homework will be the last one set online. Homework will follow the 

expected daily reading, which should be carried out at home as usual. This will hopefully reduce the 

pressure on parents as children tire, just make sure there is a little time for the pleasure of reading.

Ways to help your child

Our maths unit at the moment is Mass, capacity and temperature. As with all practical areas 

of maths, it really helps children if they can practise and utilize what they have learned at 

school while at home. Capacity often seems to be quite tricky for children to grasp so any 

help you can give in filling measuring jugs and reading the measurements would be very 

beneficial and very helpful. Thanks in advance.

Bug Hotel

Thanks to everyone who sent in materials for our bug hotels at both Brockham and Leigh. We now 

have most things that we need, but if anyone has any spare bamboo canes we would be very grateful! 


